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CARE Consortium Investigator Meeting

The next NCAA - DOD Grand Alliance CARE Consortium Investigator Meeting will be held November

9-10, 2016, at the Crystal Gateway Marriott, in Arlington, VA. All meeting events will be held at the

hotel.

In general, attendees should plan their arrival for the morning of Wednesday, November 9th, as the

general meeting session is scheduled to begin around 1:30PM ET, followed by a group dinner later that

evening, and departure on Thursday, November 10th after 12:30PM ET.  

We look forward to a great meeting in Virginia.
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Spotlight on CARE Performance
Sites

pARC

As part of the CARE Option, CARE is excited to

announce the inclusion of two military service

academies into the ARC Study: West Point and

Air Force. West Point and Air Force will be

conducting a partial-ARC, or "pARC," at their

sites that include all aspects of the ARC protocol

(though not including imaging at this time). The

inclusion of the military service academies will

boost the number of expected injuries, giving us

a more extensive injury pool to analyze. In

addition to the ARC sports of basketball, football,

ice hockey, and soccer, the new ARC sites will

also include rugby, wrestling, boxing, and combat

training injuries. We look forward to the

contributions that these two new performance

sites will bring!

 

 

   

   



CARE Research Collaboration

   

 

Data Management

Thank you to all the Site Primary Investigators and Project Managers who provided feedback at the

June 2016 CARE Consortium Investigator Meeting on the CARE Data Capture Application and

Participant Portal. The CARE Data Management Team, in conjunction with QuesGen Systems, Inc., will

be working through the end of the year to provide additional features to the CARE Data Capture

Application and Participant Portal. A major feature will be one that allows for sites to more effectively

manage data quality within the database. These features will be implemented over the course of the

next few weeks, and a presentation outlining them will be presented to the Consortium members at the

upcoming CARE Consortium Investigator Meeting in November 2016.

 

 

CARE Connect

If you would like to collaborate with the CARE Consortium, please complete a Research Collaboration

form. Collaboration Requests are reviewed monthly by the CARE Consortium Operating Committee.
 

 

CARE Data Request

Effective immediately, the CARE Principal Investigators have determined that a moratorium on new

data set requests must be established; therefore, the CARE Publication Committee will not review any

new data requests or request for publications until they reconvene their monthly meetings starting

January 2017.
 

http://careconsortium.net/mymail/1007/00000000000000000000000000000000/aHR0cHM6Ly9yZWRjYXAudWl0cy5pdS5lZHUvc3VydmV5cy8_cz1uZ1VRcHdpdUhH


Social Media

Follow the CARE Consortium on social media:

Facebook: www.facebook.com/careconsortium

Twitter: www.twitter.com/careconsortium

For any questions, please contact the CARE AOC at careaoc@iupui.edu.

Thank You.

   

   


